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                As some of you know, the Business Process Working Group

(BPWG) has been using a more evolved web page design for the last few

months.  

                Whereas many other groups have 'welcome' on their first

page, the BPWG is now including a summary of 'Issues Currently at the

Table'.  This section includes TIFs and their status (active or passive,

with explanation) as well as a description of pertinent issues in each TIF.

                At the bottom of the page, the BPWG includes a list of the

upcoming meetings allowing easier planning for all parties involved.  You

can also find the date the page itself was last updated.

                The SC finds that there are many advantages to having all

working groups evolve towards such a format:

1.      Parties interested in finding out what is going on with each group

can find it on the front page of each groups web site.

2.      Dates listing the upcoming meetings will help parties in planning

their participation - so they get their say in matters that concern them.

3.      Kept up to date, this could replace the monthly reporting each work

group must make to the SC on the status of open files.

                This might necessitate a little more work form the Chairs of

each working group in the beginning, but in the end will be a useful tool in

keeping track of what's going on.

                For working groups that are not currently active, a note to

that effect can be entered.  For example, this 'insert name of group' does

not have any files before it at this time.  If you have any concerns or

files you would like to bring to the groups attention, contact the working

groups Chair.

                If you have any questions or concerns, please give me a call

or reply to this email.

                Thanks.

                Claude Brault

                CISC administrator

                CRTC

                (819) 953-3662

